Mask Policy effective April 22, 2021

The Board of Directors has again revised the QCMH mask wearing policy in
response to input from the House Membership Committee. The Governor’s most
recent directive permits the House to alter our current mask policy. As such, after
much deliberation of all the available facts and concerns presented to us at the
quarterly meeting of the House Membership Committee and via a unanimous vote,
the mask mandate was rescinded by the QCMH Board.

Instead, individual groups, through the Group Conscious process, will determine if
masks will be required at their meetings. It is important that groups convene their
Group Conscious meetings as soon as possible to make this decision so as to avoid
confusion. The Board is requesting that it be informed as to each group’s decision.
This can be done by email. Please send to rnelson.ms.lisac@gmail.com.

The Board strongly encourages that masks be worn at all times and that social
distancing stay in effect, as per the recommendations from the CDC. We will not
be adding any additional seats to any rooms and will maintain our current social
distanced seating arrangements. Also please continue with the present disinfecting
procedures. We thank you all for your support and understanding.

Respectfully, QCMH Board of Directors



